
There is no point encouraging population increase in Tasmania while there is a housing shortage. 
Newcomers will absorb housing and escalate prices. 
I submit that: 
All short-term holiday rental properties must be registered. 
 There should be a stop to registration of any new short term holiday rental properties. 
This will put more homes for sale and rent onto the housing market. 
. 
Jill Wright 
 


